

Dear Families,

The safety of our students, families and our staff are of the utmost importance to us. The current situation with the COVID – 19 pandemic requires that we adapt how we operate to ensure the safety of people in our school community. We do our very best to offer a service to families that is as convenient and as flexible as possible when it comes to purchasing school uniform or paying school fees.

Due to the circulation of the COVID virus in our community we are asking that families do not come into the school to try on and order uniform, but use the other available options. You are able to order uniform through the Qkr! app or place a phone order by calling our administration team on 8557 0100.

Once payment is made you will then be able to collect your order from the Finance Office, near reception. Please ensure that only 1 person attends site to collect the order.

School uniform can be exchanged if it is returned in the original packaging with the tags attached.

School fees and other payments can also be made using the Qkr! app or via phone to our finance team.

Thank you for your understanding.

Yours Sincerely,

Anthony van Ruiten

Principal

